From: Michael Kane <michael.kane@boston.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 3:10 PM EDT

To: Eric Johnson <Eric Johnson <ejohnson@Lan-Tel.com>>

Subject: Fwd: Mike Kane: Quotes and Current Counts and set up details

Attachment(s): "SailBoston_OPS Draft_Layout With Agencies Line counts.png","JOC Staffing (with phones).xIsx","Sail
Boston_LanTel Perm Cabling Quote.pdf’,"Sail Boston_LanTel Temp Cabling Quote.pdf"



Quincy Police Department

One Sea Street
Quincy, Massachusetts 02169

Chief Paul Keenan

PAUL KEENAN ONE SEA STREET
CHIEF OF POLICE QUINCY, MASSACHUSETTS 02169
617-479-1212
TTY: 617- 376-1375

June 13, 2017
Dear OEM/CIS committee,

The Quincy Police Department would also like to officially request a network switch for the Hough’s
Neck Community Center located close to the Maritime Center for Lt Bob Gillan as discussed at the last CIS
subcommittee meeting on June 1 in Charlestown.
Fiber was run into this building after the UASI funded fiber project to connect the Maritime Center with the
Quincy Police Department for purposes of connecting the HL.'S cameras.
Chuck Wade had mentioned to me that he had a switch in stock for this connection.

Respectfully submitted,

Joe Pepjonovich
cc: Chief Keenan



Quincy Police Department

One Sea Street
Quincy, Massachusetts 02169

Chief Paul Keenan

PAUL KEENAN ONE SEA STREET
CHIEF OF POLICE QUINCY, MASSACHUSETTS 02169
617-479-1212
TTY: 617- 376-1375

June 13, 2017
Dear OEM/CIS committee,

The Quincy Police & Fire would like to formally request the Quincy radio sites be connected to the City
fiber network and PSnet with network switches as discussed at the last CIS subcommittee meeting on June 1 in
Charlestown.

Interisle & FTG were to provide OEM & CIS committee labor hours and material costs.
Quincy has been looking to complete this project for quite some time and Chuck Wade had mentioned to me
that he had the switches in stock.

Respectfully submitted,
Joe Pepjonovich

cc: Chief Keenan



